
Friday 16th December  

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

19th Dec Christmas Dinner Day—Christmas jumpers 

19th Dec Broadoak’s Got Talent 

20th Dec EYFS Party Day-Wear Party Clothes 

20th Dec School Closes for Christmas Break 

4th Jan School Re-opens 

17th  Jan NSPCC  virtual workshop—online safety  

21st Jan Cross Country—Buile Hill Y3-Y6 

Swimming - Spring Term 
Next term, our Year 4 children will be re-
commencing swimming lessons on Friday 
mornings.  The children should come to school in 
their PE kits and bring their swimming kit with 
them.  The first session will take place on Friday 
6th January 2023. 

Mustard Tree 
Thank you to everyone who made a charitable donation to Mustard Tree 
when attending the school performances this week. £668 has been raised  
to help homeless people in the local community.  The charity are very 
grateful for your support  Thank you again for your generosity.  

Christmas Concerts/Productions 
The children were thrilled to perform their Christmas productions for 
family members this week. The singing in each show was beautiful and the 
children’s acting was fantastic too. All staff were incredibly proud of the 
children for taking part, knowing that some children haven’t performed in 
front of an audience before or for a long time. Well done to all children for 
learning the songs, actions, lines and for wowing us all!  
Thank you to the staff for working hard to ensure the productions were a 
success and to everyone who came along to support the children, thank 
you so much. We hope you enjoyed watching—it was so lovely to have 
families in school  watching live performances again.  

Parent Voice Group 
Thank you to our Parent Voice Group members who came 
into school today. We spoke about our school Behaviour, 
Anti-Bullying and Online Safety Policies and how these are 
implemented in school. Thank you to parents who 
approached their year/class representatives with such 
lovely compliments and bringing our attention to issues 
with connectivity at parents’ evening  sessions and 
wishing to support the PTA.  I know some concerns were 
raised about the crossing patrol which is a position Salford 
City Council are currently recruiting for.  Should you  wish 
to raise any concerns with the council directly, please 
contact the School Crossing Patrol Service on 0161 779 
4999.  

NSPCC –Online Safety Workshop for Parents  
On Tuesday 17th January at 5:30pm, NSPCC are 
hosting a virtual workshop for our school to 
support parents with various aspects of online 
safety for children.  
The session will be approximately 1.5 hours and 
will focus on these key areas of online safety: 
• Gaming 

• Social media 

• Cyberbullying 

• Parental controls 
• Online challenges.  
We hope lots of our parents will join the session 
as it will be very informative and helpful. Further 
information about accessing the session will 
follow in the New Year.  

Year 3 Forest School Sessions 
After Christmas, our Y3 children will be taking part in Forest School 
sessions.  The sessions will run as follows: 
• Monday Afternoon - 3M 

• Friday Afternoon - 3S 
The sessions will begin w/c 9th Jan.  To allow the pupils to participate fully, 
the correct clothing is essential for Forest School. On their day, the 
children need to come dressed in the following: 

• Warm socks 

• Long trousers  
• Long sleeved top & jumper or sweatshirt & waterproof coat.  
These need to be old clothes as we do not intend to stay clean! The 
children also need to bring in wellingtons or walking boots for each 
session. Thank you.  

Christmas Dinner  

On Monday 19th December,  the children who 
have opted to, will have Christmas dinner in 
school. On this day, the children can come into 
school wearing Christmas themed clothes (i.e. 
Christmas jumpers etc.). 

Toy Day—Last Day 
On Tuesday, the children are welcome to bring into school 
a toy or game which they can play with their friends. The 
children should not bring in any electronic or valuable 
items and are responsible for looking after them and their 
safe return. 

PE Timetable - Spring Term 
Below, is a timetable of the PE sessions for this term.  
Please note, there has been a change to Y4 and Y5. 

Nur Tue Y3 Thu 

Rec Mon Y5 Tue 

Y1 Wed Y4 Fri 

Y2 Wed Y6 Thu 

Nasal Flu Vaccination/Spray 
On Tuesday 20th December, there will be a catch-up session for the Nasal 
Flu Spray. This will only be for children who were absent on the original 
date or have since returned a completed consent form. If your child has 
received the nasal spray in the meantime, it is important that you notify 
school to ensure they do not receive a second dose.  Unfortunately, we 
are unable to add any further children to the list for next week.  
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